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I wish to express my concern re: the proposed construction of inappropriately tall buildings in
the vicinity of Enfield Town Centre on the grounds that they would:

place an intolerable strain on local transport networks

contravene the Enfield Councils pledge to protect  local  conservation / heritage areas
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